
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear  Parents and  Caregivers,  

 

 

Welcome back to Term Two. I trust you all had a relaxing and refreshing school holiday break. 

I would like to begin this week by sincerely thanking our community for your continued support 

in the wake of the recent lockdown, and for quickly adapting the modified restrictions the 

school has had to put into place this week. The transition has been seamless for staff, parents,  

and students alike and I thank you for this.      

Next week  we are due to hold our Mothersõ Day Coffee  and Mass . We will need to wait Mr 

McGowanõs further announcements towards the end of the week to determine how we 

modify these events. Whilst this is not ideal, I do thank you for your understanding . I will be in 

touch via email to confirm details once known.    

Our wonderful P&F will again hold the very popular Mothersõ Day stall on Tuesday 4 & 

Wednesday 5 May. This will take place outside the Presentation Centre before and after 

school.  Gifts are  $2, $3, $6 or $10.    This is a wonderful opportunity for our children to spoil their 

mothers, grandmothers,  and mother figures in their lives. Further information will be sent out 

through the basket system.   

 

Month of Mary  

May is also the m onth of Mary. During this month Christians, both in church 

and in the privacy of the home, offer up to Mary from their hearts an 

especially fervent and loving homage of prayer and veneration. The rosary is 

an important prayer dedicated to the Blessed Mary that our children will pray 

at school during the month.     

 

National Assessment Program ð Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN) testing.  

Students in Year Three and Year Five will sit for various NAPLAN tests from 10 - 21 May.  The tests 

will be Language Conventions and Spelling plus Writing, Reading and Numeracy. It is very 

important that students attend school on these days,  and I would ask parents to please make 

certain that there are no dentist, doctor,  or other appointments at this time.  

While NAPLAN does not measure everything that is important about a studentõs literacy and 

numeracy development, it does provide each school with valuable data and every school is 

expected to pay close attention to trends over a number of years.  
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As parents, you c an help your child to do their very best by following these suggestions:  

¶ Make certain that your child is well rested and gets at least 10 hours of sleep a night 

during the testing period.  

¶ Ensure your child has a good breakfast every day so they can concent rate fully.  

¶ Provide your children with healthy snacks in their lunchbox to further aid concentration.  

¶ Ensure your child gets a healthy daily dose of exercise during the assessment period. 

This will assist to reenergise your child, as well as release any an xiety they are 

experiencing.  

¶ Try not to make a big deal of the test. Children who are anxious and worried about the 

assessment will not perform to their potential.  

¶ Encourage your child to do their best.  

 

 

Kindy Enrolments  

We are currently interviewing f or Kindergarten for 2022 and 2023 and are 

offering places to families . If you have not yet filled in your Kindy application, 

please contact Denise Teasdale in the office to collect an enrolment pack.  

 

 

School Camp  

School camp is scheduled to take place next week for our Year Six students . This is a very 

exciting time for our students and staff. I look forward to spending some time with them and 

ask our community to keep them in your prayers and thoughts.   

    

Winter Uniform  

Finally, just a reminder that from next week, all children must be in the full school winter uniform. 

I ask parents to please ensure all jumpers and the like are labelled clearly with your childrenõs 

name, so if misplaced, the jumpers can be easily returned.  

 

Happy Mothersõ Day for next weekend  

There is no mistaking the tenderness and the beauty of the love in a mother's face. A motherõs 

love is unconditional, patient and forgiving and seems to encompass everything. (Though I 

must admit I am  sure we all have our moments; especially when we are  stretched to our limits!) 

I am  sure if you are  anything like me you know that no one in the world can take the place of 

your mother; even if there are times,  we don't want to admit it.  
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"No Love like a Mother's Love!"  

There is no love, like a mother's l ove  

 no stronger bond on earth...  

 like the precious bond that comes from God,  

 to a mother, when she gives birth  

  

A mother's love is forever strong,  

never changing for all time...  

 and when her children need her most,  

 a mother's love will shine.  

  

God bless these special mothers,  

 God bless them everyone ...  

 for all the tears and heartache,  

 and for the special work they've done.  

  

When her days on earth are over,  

 a mother's love  lives on...  

 through many generations,  

 with God's blessings on each one.  

  

Be thankful for our mothers,  

 for they love with a higher love...  

 from the power God has given,  

 and the strength from up above.  

Loving God,  

We thank you for mothers ð for all  they mean or have meant, for the love they have shown and 

the care they have given.  We thank you for the qualities of mothers; their patience, their 

kindness, concern and understanding. We thank you for the part they play in our lives, we 

thank you for th is day of saying ôthank youõ and this opportunity to say what we so often mean 

to say, but so rarely do.  

Amen.  

I wish all of our mothers, grandmothers and mother figures a wonderful Mothersõ day next 

weekend.  

May  God  bless our  school  and  those  within  it. 

 

 
Miranda  Swann 

Principal  
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Week 3 Events 

May 3 
Year 6 Camp ð Woodman Point 

Canteen Closed 

May 4 
Year 6 Camp ð Woodman Point 

Canteen Closed 

May 5 

Year 6 Camp ð Woodman Point 

Motherõs Day Stall Before and After School 

3:10pm to 3:40pm Homework Club in the Library 

Canteen Open ð Online Orders Only 

May 6 

Motherõs Day Stall Before and After School 

Motherõs Day Mass at 9am TBC 

MCC Year Four Taster 

5- a- side Soccer Carnival (Year Three) 

Canteen Open ð Online Orders Only 

May 7  
Winter Sport Training 

Canteen Open ð Online Orders Only 

 

 

1. Covid Email to Parents  

2. Year 5/6 Winter Sport Note  

3. Mother õs Day Stall Note  

 

Please be reminde d that caregivers are not to take photos or videos of other children . You 

ma y only tak e a photo or video of your child.  
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Year Three Blue  

ANZAC Crafts 
 

 

 

 

 

Easter Raffle 

Year Two 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Year Five Red 
 

 

 

 


